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Dear Brecksville Roundup Friends and Neighbors
Most of you know that this year’s Brecksville Roundup will be held on Saturday  March 7th in New Smyrna Beach. It will be a luncheon at the Half Wall located at 1889 State Rd. 44 in NSB, 32168. The restaurant is located on Rt. 44, the main road into New Smyrna Beach about two miles east off the I-95 exit.  Registration will begin at 11:00am and the cash bar will be open at 11:30. The cost will be $25.00 per person (checks made payable to Owen Davidson or cash) and the lunch will include a choice of four entrees (see below),plus tea, soft drinks, coffee, dessert and the tip. The bar specializes in Bloody Mary’s and many kinds of wine and beer!  You won’t actually be making your choice of entrees and paying until you arrive and check in!!!
We will have a short welcoming program and then plenty of time to visit, and then everyone is invited back to Owen and Joan’s home for more comradery. There is also an “Art Stroll” in the area, a beautiful beach, and golf and pickle ball play can be arranged if anyone is interested. 
Half Wall Lunch Specials – Most Come with A Side
	Half Wall Beer Battered Fish and Chips
	Half Wall Beer Braised Baby Back Ribs
	Half Wall Tossed or Caesar Salad w/ Chicken
	Half Wall Char-Grilled Burger
Many of you have responded to my previous email, but if you have not, please let me know if you are able or unable to attend. We look forward to seeing everyone. Please just email me back at roundup2020@hotmail.com...or odavidson@cfl.rr.com Or text me at 386-690-4525. Thanks.. Owen Davidson

